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1.       感謝上週來參加家⾧⼤會的家⾧們，我們有個溫馨的交流與認識！如果您對
學校有任何問題或有興趣擔任義⼯的家⾧，請⾄辦公室洽詢或 e-mail 到 
admin@svchineseschool.org。 

2.       學校今年將開成⼈班，這是因應我們家⾧的需求特別開設的。也歡迎校外⼈
⼠報名，但收費即有不同。詳情如附件。 

3.       請輪值家⾧們提醒學⽣不要在教室內或⾛廊上吃東西，並協助⽼師在放學時
把教室 裡垃圾桶內的垃圾，倒進⾛廊上裝有⿊⾊塑膠袋的⼤垃圾桶內，謝謝⼤家
的合作。 

4.       這星期五福利社將賣爆⽶花，每份⼀元。謝謝5A家⾧ Janice 幫忙準備！ 

 1.    Thank you for attending last Friday’s parent meeting. If you have any further 
questions or are able to volunteer, please contact school office or e-mail to 
admin@svchineseschool.org. 

2.    Attached please find the adult conversation class flyer and registration form. The 
deadline for signing up is 10/4. Please sign up and turn in the payment to school 
office. We welcome people outside the school to register but with a different rate. 
Please see the attached flyer for details. 

3.    Room Parents on Duty: Please remind students not to eat inside the classrooms 
or in the hallways. Please also empty the trash can into the large trash can in the 
hallway. 

4.    This Friday Snack Shack will sell popcorns. Each order is $1. Thanks to Janice for 
the help!	


